
Free Hot Lunch
Free hot lunch is available everyday this

summer at the Parish Kitchen from 11:30-
1:30. Please see the flyer for more details.

Upcoming Dates
May 27: PoP Picnic

May 28: 8th Grade Graduation
May 29: Kindergarten Graduation/Last

Day of School/Half Day

Payments
All Extended Day and Aftercare invoice

payments are due  by May 30th.

PoP School Picnic
is TUESDAY, May 27  at Presidents’ Park
in Edgewood.  Drop off will be at 8:00 at

back of the Park with Ms. Rice.  Please pick
up no later than 3:00 in the same location

with Ms. Rice.  Students must pack a lunch
and bring a water bottle.  The students

should wear their tie dye shirts and
appropriate shorts or pant.
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 Right now it is calling for rain. If it is going
to rain for the day, it will be canceled and
we will have a regular school day.  I will

send out an email on MONDAY about
Tuesday.  Please be on the lookout for it.

LAST Day
Our Last Day is May 29 .  It is a half day

with no lunch service. Dismissal is at 11:00.
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No Aftercare
There is NO Aftercare on Tuesday, May 27

and Thursday May 29 .  
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Best Wishes
For those that may have missed it, after 3

years I have made the decision to return to
teaching.  I will be teaching Kindergarten

next year at another Diocesan school.
Please see your email for the

announcement and for information on the
new Principal.

Additionally, Mrs. Karen Kleman is not
returning next year.  She will be at Villa

working in the Stem Lab.  We wish her the
very best on her journey.

8th Grade Graduation
is Wednesday May 28  during the 8:45

Mass with a reception for the graduates to
follow.
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Family Connection
Prince of Peace School

Week of :

May 19th-May 23rd

Love God    Love People    Make Disciples   Change the World

This Family Newsletter is published weekly and sent home with the youngest student each Thursday.
Please post your copy at home or work as a reminder of school events and activities.


